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DOCUMENTATION OF BI-MONTHLY PROJECT MANAGERS MEETING FOR MAYWOOD AND 
WAYNE SITES 

File 

On June 9, 1992 Jeff Gratz and I conducted our bi-monthly project managers 
meeting, in accordance with Section X1V.E of the FFA, via telephone for the 
Maywood and Wayne sites. Topics discussed during the telephone call included 
the following. (1) Releasing Maywood RI data to the Stepan Company. EPA would 
like to send some RI analytical data to Stepan to add support for an EPA 
request of additional work (to be conducted by Stepan). I agreed to discuss 
this request with my management and will respond within the week; initial 
reaction is that there is no problem, providing certain precautions are taken. 
(2) Status of Maywood RI/FS documentation and Wayne workplan addendum. 
Schedules were reviewed and progress discussed. EPA indicated that they have 
some concerns with the Maywood BRA (e.g., ecological risk assessment and 
COC's). (3) Status of Wayne RI data. DOE and EPA agreed that rather than 
sending the raw data with the quarterly report, EPA will wait to receive 
summary tables, when they are available. 
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